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From: P.Day@laceyssolicitors.co.uk

Sent: 04 December 2019 17:25

To: Licensing Com

Cc: Dorset Police Licensing

Subject: Polski Sklep - Licence Review (RA511/2)
Categories: Karen

Dear All

| am instructed by Mr Gopalasingham Rajithkumar who, with his wife own and operate Grooms
Newsagents at 2 Lansdowne Road, Bournemouth. The business is, as the name suggests, a newsagent
and convenience store and sells alcohol and tobacco. Mr Rajithkumar reports that in recent months, a
number of his customers have asked him for “cheap cigarettes” (meaning cigarettes that have been
illegally imported). He does not and never has sold such cigarettes or tobacco but has noted a significant
drop in his trade as those customers who asked for “cheap cigarettes” have not then bought the
legitimate tobacco products offered by Grooms Newsagents. He did not know where these cigarettes
could be bought until he became aware of the review application.

We note that the police assert that “there is known to be significant damage to local businesses who rely
on sales of genuine tobacco to be sustainable”. Groom’s Newsagent is one such business and for that
reason, Mr Rajithkumar wishes to fully support the view of the police that this is a particularly serious
matter that undermines the licensing objective of preventing crime and disorder and that the Licensing
sub-committee should give serious consideration to revoking the licence.

Yours sincerely
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Laceys Christmas Closing Times.
Midday, Thursday 19th December until @ am. Friday 20th December,

Midday, 24th December until 3 am. 2nd January 2020.
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Merry Christmas and Happy New Year. ()}J}Z : m 'N";&j,l(hj _, /

We would like to wish all our clients and partners a

Warning: Please be aware of cyber crime. Laceys will not take responsibility if you transfer money to a wrong bank account.
Please speak to your solicitor before transferring any money. If you receive an email from us requesting your bank details, please
contact your solicitor immediately to clarify.

Laceys respects your privacy and is committed to protecting your personal data in accordance with law and our privacy notices
(which we may amend from time to time). They set out how we look after personal data, when we collect, store or otherwise
process it and inform you about your privacy rights and how the law protects you. They can be found here. We will also send
copies by post or email if requested. Laceys Solicitors LLP is a limited liability partnership registered in England and Wales (with
registered number OC381963). A list of members’ names is available for inspection at our registered office at 5 Poole Road
Bournemouth Dorset BH25QL. Laceys Solicitors LLP is authorised and regulated by the Solicitors Regulation Authority (SRA No:
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